
CODL has been conducting an orientation workshop for lecturers and tutors to support students 

on face to face and online from 20th to 22nd May, 2014. 

 Some of the roles expected from an online tutor include: 

 To make participants comfortable with technology and ultimately make technology 

transparent 

 Creating learning community that supports and encourages students, monitoring progress 

and participation 

 


